








From: J.C. Smith
To: Velasquez, Courtney
Cc: Terry Heinrich; Claudia Correa
Subject: RE: Permit 2018-21150 - Grand Pkwy. at Brazos River
Date: Monday, June 18, 2018 11:50:57 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
 attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Yes .. we understand that this permit is for activity within the toll road ROW and
that a separate permit is required to cross the river.
 
jcs
 

From: Velasquez, Courtney [mailto:Courtney.Velasquez@fortbendcountytx.gov] 
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 7:50 AM
To: J.C. Smith <JSmith@cobbfendley.com>
Subject: FW: Permit 2018-21150 - Grand Pkwy. at Brazos River
 
 
Alright J.C.,  I got an answer on this Permit. 
 
I will be approving it with the understanding that this Permit 2018-21150 is for work within the toll
 road right of way and does not include the crossing of the river and that AT&T understands that
 they will have to get the approval of other entities in order to cross the river.
 
If you will respond to this email with your understanding I will move this permit forward.
 
Thank you for your patients and let me know if you need anything else.
 
Courtney Velasquez
Clerk III
Fort Bend County Engineering
301 Jackson St., Suite 401 | Richmond, TX 77469
Email: Courtney.Velasquez@fortbendcountytx.gov
Phone: 281-633-7516
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Report This Message as Phishing to FBCIT

Attach the message to the E-Mail

Right-Click the Spam/Phish message (not the text) copy and paste into the body of the new
 message. Should show as an envelope under attachments.
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